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December 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!
WE WILL BE CLOSED DECEMBER 

26TH and JANUARY 2ND

Toddlers & Preschoolers
Please dress your child for the weather. You may bring in shoes and leave them in your child's

class if they wear boots to school, or you may send them in shoes and leave snow & cold          
weather gear here for outside play on warmer temperature days. Please label all items.

DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS  

Please be sure to look through your parent handbook to 
remind yourself of the sick child, attendance, switching 
days, and holiday policies. Please let us know if your 
child will be absent any days via email.

   We would like to Thank You for allowing us to 
take care of your children all year!!!

*Benino Salak 12-11
*Amelia Cecotti 12-14
*Conor Fitzpatrick 12-18
*Assunta Staniszewski 12-21
*Hanna Knoll 12-22
*Robert Spisak 12-29

*Your tuition will be adjusted accordingly*

If you would like to be on our"Family 
picture wall" in our main hall way please 
submit a photo to the inbox.

Should there ever be a delay or closing, 
you will find us listed on WPXI as Bright 

Beginnings of South Park.

A Remind notice will also be sent out. 
Make sure you are signed up!

Please remember that children should limit 
their toys from home for show-n-tell days 
and that ONE stuffy can be brought in for 

nap time.

Welcome to Kaiser, Adalynn, Leah, Cody and Bryce-all new students added to our Bright 
Beginnings family!!!




